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In September a group of 19 men from Birmingham will be going on a Missions Trip to Honduras.
The team will be sharing the love of Christ at an orphanage named Forgotten Children's Ministry.
The purpose of Forgotten Children Ministries (FCM) is to rescue children out of the most dire
circumstances and show them the hope and love that only Jesus can offer.

Not only will the team be serving at FCM, but will also be evangelizing in nearby villages, providing rice
and corn to those in need, ministering to abandoned street children, and will be involved in a service
project as well.

All of these activities require additional funds, and our goal is to raise $5000 from businesses as well as
individuals to pay for the following:

Clothing, gifts, and toys for the boys and girls at FCM
Rice and corn for the food ministry in nearby villages
Food and clothing for abandoned street children
Materials for our service project

We would truly appreciate your consideration of supporting this great cause, and of course any
donation is 100% tax deductible. Checks can be made out to Reel Life International and sent to:
PO Box 661105, Birmingham, AL 35266 or visit Reel-Life.org/trip/Honduras-Sept-2015

to donate to this trip.
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